CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

NOTICE

The Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai informs the
public that the Consulate will be closed on 11-17 February

2021 in observance of Chinese New Year / Spring Festival.

In case of emergency of a Philippine national, please call
emergency no. 139-1747-7112.

For information.

Shanghai, 12 January 2021
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Notarials Releasing Schedule
(From 11 to 17 February 2021 Holiday)

Date of Application

Release Dates

3-day Release

1-day Release

09 February 2021,
Tuesday

18 February 2021,
Thursday

10 February 2021,
Wednesday

10 February 2021,
Tuesday

22 February 2021,
Monday

18 February 2021,
Thursday

11— 17 February”ZOQf.*l — Chinese New Year / Spring Festival

18 February 2021,
Thursday

23 February 2021,
Tuesday

19 February 2021,
Friday




